
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to inform you that our annual Sports Day will be taking 
place on Tuesday, 15th July 2025. This is always a fun and energetic event 
where pupils can demonstrate their teamwork, resilience, and sporting spirit. 
The event will take place on the school playground and will involve a mix of 
track and field events.  

Key Information: 

• 📅 Date: Tuesday, 15th July 2025 

• 🕒 Timings: Each year group will have a set slot.  

• 👕 Clothing: Children should come to school wearing their PE kit. White 
t-shirt, black shorts and suitable footwear.  

• 💧 Water Bottle: Please ensure your child brings a labelled water bottle 
to stay hydrated. 

• 🏅 House Teams: Pupils will be competing in their house teams 
throughout the day. Children will be given a sticker in school with their 
specific house team which will allow them to contribute to their overall 
teams scores.  

We warmly welcome you to come along and support the children during their 
allocated time. The timings will take place as follows:  

 

 

 

 

 

All children will need to remain in school after their event, please do not ask 
staff to take them home. 

Refreshments & raffle will be on sale for the grown-ups.  

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you there 
and cheering on our young athletes!  

9:00-9:45 FS1/FS2 

09:55-10:35 Year 1 

10:45-11:25 Year 2 

11:35-12:25 Year 3 

12:35-1:15 Year 4 

1:25-2:25 Year 5/6 


